Bliss, Sandi

From: Carolyn Glanton <glantoncarolyn@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:33 AM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for public restroom in Courthouse Square

Dear Mayor Schwedhelm, Vice Mayor Fleming and City Councilmembers,

I am writing in support of installing a public restroom at the City Hall Annex (agenda item 14.3) . Public toilets provide a
safe and convenient public amenity and should be a basic necessity for a socially inclusive society. Having a restroom
available for anyone to use wiil reduce issues of public urination and defecation. Clean, safe and accessible public
restrooms will make Santa Rosa livable and encourage people to visit Courthouse Square without the need to worry
about a restroom,

Thank you for your consideration in providing a safe restroom facility for all.
Carolyn Glanton
Santa Rosa Resident




